From: Young, Hunter <Young.Hunter@epa.gov>

Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 8:50 AM

To: Ryan Barth <rbarth@anchorgea.com>

Cc: Bob Wyatt <rjw@nwnatural.com>; Patricia Dost <pdost@pearllegalgroup.com>; Nik Bacher
<nbacher@anchorgea.com>; Delaney Peterson <dpeterson@anchorgea.com>; Jen Mott
<jmott@anchorgea.com>; Peterson, Lance <petersonle@cdmsmith.com>; Young, Hunter
<Young.Hunter@epa.gov>

Subject: RE: B1 Navigation Channel Project Area Field Change Request Form 2

CAUTION — EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of Anchor QEA. Please exercise caution with
links and attachments.

Hello Bob and Ryan,

EPA has reviewed Field Change Request Form 2 for the collection of four additional surface sediment
grabs for the purpose of sediment management area delineation. The field change request is
approved.

Thanks,

Hunter Young

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
Region 10 - Oregon Operations Office
Young.Hunter@epa.gov

From: Ryan Barth <rbarth@anchorgea.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 5:39 PM
To: Young, Hunter <Young.Hunter@epa.gov>
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Cc: rjw@nwnatural.com; pdost@pearllegalgroup.com; Nik Bacher <nbacher@anchorgea.com>;
Delaney Peterson <dpeterson@anchorgea.com>; jmott@anchorgea.com; Peterson, Lance

<petersonle@cdmsmith.com>
Subject: B1 Navigation Channel Project Area Field Change Request Form 2

Hunter,

Attached for your review and approval please find Field Change Request Form 2 for the B1
Navigation Channel Project Area fall 2020 Pre-Design Investigation. This change is associated with
the collection of four additional surface sediment grabs to attempt to laterally bound total PAH RAL
exceedances along a portion of the Project Area sediment management areas. Anchor QEA is
prepared to collect these additional samples as early as tomorrow pending EPA’s approval. Don’t
hesitate to let me know if you have any questions. Regards.

Ryan Barth, P.E.

Principal

ANCHOR QEA, LLC
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